
Vännernas 
Operastipendium
The Friends of Drottningholms Slottsteater announce 
the Friend’s Opera Scholarship for the year 2024. 
The scholarship, valued at 100,000 SEK, is intended 
for further education for young singers who have 
recently completed an opera degree or equivalent 
and have a special interest in Drottningholms 
Slottsteater 17th and 18th century repertoire.

Please provide a concise description, maximum 
one A4 page, introducing yourself, detailing how 
you intend to use the scholarship, and estimating 
the costs. Also, include a named reference. 

Applications should be sent no later than  
Wednesday, January 31, 2024, via email to  
dtv@drottningholmsteaternsvanner.se or by post  
to Drottningholmsteaterns Vänner, Box 6, 
SE-178 02 Drottningholm, Sweden
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